
 

 
 

Wednesday 20th December 2023 
 
                                            Year 5 Visit to Southend-on -Sea 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

With our upcoming learning on coasts in geography, we have arranged a trip to Southend -
on- Sea.   
This is a very important unit as coasts help us understand natural events, such as weather, 
water cycle, erosion and changing sea levels. In addition, our coastal environment supports 
a huge variety of animals and plants therefore helping to conserve coastal habitats we can 
protect the wildlife that lives in them for future generations. Consequently, this fieldwork 
trip will be an excellent first-hand learning experience for the children. 
 
Details are as follows: - 
 
Date: Thursday 25th January 2024  
 
Time: 8:30am-3:30pm (approx.) We will confirm via Arbor the estimated time of arrival back 
at school once we have left Southend. 
 
Location: Southend On-Sea  
 
Travel: Coach  
 
Clothing: PE kit and trainers 
 
Food: All children will need a healthy mid-morning snack and a labelled bottle of water.  
The school will provide a free packed lunch for all children.  
Please inform the teacher if you would like to provide your own lunch.  
 

Please note no nuts, sweets or fizzy drinks.    
 
Cost: £14 contribution per child-payable of Arbor along with the consent form.  
If we do not receive enough funds to pay for the coach, the visit will have to be cancelled.   
 
If you can volunteer for the day, please speak to your class teacher.  
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support. 
 
Miss Bourne and Miss Coffi Rope   


